
Dear Committee,  
 
I am writing in support of House Bill 3427, and all funding’s designed to help our schools break the 
‘boom or bust’ cycle. As a tax payer, a parent of a 12 and 14-year-old and a classified substitute I see the 
effect the yearly fluctuation of funding has. It is detrimental to staff & students across the board. Proper 
& consistent funding is needed now and I ask you to do your job and please support HB 3427. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Maureen Louie   
 


